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Mr Funk brought the meeting to order at 6:30.

Everyone introduced themselves: Mr Isaac Funk—Choir, Ms. Jodi Slagel—Band, Sarah Wiese—Booster president

This year the choir is following a pirate theme. There is a 7/8 Concert choir, a 5/6 Wildcat choir and new this year: a Men's ensemble.

Bands are 7/8 Junior high band, 6th grade band, and a 5th grade band

Jazz band will begin soon. Auditions will be announced.

On Monday, October 9th, Mr. Funk and Ms. Slagel took 11 students to ILMEA auditions. Results will be announced later this week.

Marching Band received a compliment after the Morton Pumpkin Parade about their classy behavior.

Spaghetti Dinner date has been set as February 24, 2018. This is the Music program's biggest fundraiser. The Concert Choir and Jazz Band will perform.

Fannie May fundraiser will kick off Thursday. Will last for about 2 weeks.

Other fundraiser ideas discussed were Pizza Ranch table bussing, Ice Cream Shack night in the Spring, Papa John's pizza codes, and Civic Center event parking. We will continue bake sales before and after concerts this year.

Meetings are planned for once a month on Tuesdays. Dates will be listed on the music website.

D50 music website is: D50music.wixsite.com/music-school

Mr. Funk and Ms. Slagel encourage everyone to sign up for Remind

Winter Concert Dates:
5th & 6th Concert: Tuesday, December 12th at 7
7th & 8th Concert: Thursday, December 14th at 7
